
Nippers FAQ’S 
1. What time does Nipper’s start? 

Before Christmas-Friday 6:00pm-7:00pm and Saturday 2:30pm–4pm                                                             
After Christmas- Saturday 2:30pm-4pm 

2. Does Nippers run through winter? 

No, Nippers runs from November to March  

3. Does Nippers run on Christmas and Public holidays? 

No, Nippers does not run on Christmas or Public Holidays; however the club is open for general           
use for all members. 

4. Can I leave my kids at the beach and return to collect them? 

Children under the age of 12 must be supervised at all times and accompanied by an adult, 
parent or guardian. 

Water Safety Rules apply to all children around the water. Children who cannot yet swim 
competently must also have an adult, parent or guardian within arm’s reach.  

5. Do you mind if we have an alcoholic beverage whist Nippers is running? 

No alcohol is to be consumed on the beach near any Nipper’s programs, please find a spot on the 
beach well away from Nipper’s activities. Or, if you wish to use the bar facilities upstairs you are 
welcome to drink on the premises during Nipper’s (BYO only). 

If you wish to use the bar facilities upstairs you are welcome to drink on the premises during 
Nippers.  

6. How old do kids have to be to participate in nippers? 

Children must be five years of age to commence our Nipper’s Program. This is a requirement of 
Life Saving Victoria and our insurer; we are not able to make exceptions to the age limit. 

7. Do my kids need to be able to swim to participate in nippers? 

Most children at five years of age have limited experience around the water; whether they attend 
formal lessons or not. We require parents to accompany young children when we begin water 
activities. Our smallest Nippers spend time mostly in shallow water but there are some 
circumstances where we will encourage them to try new activities with the help of a responsible 
adult, parent or guardian. Bringing a wetsuit and getting involved is a great way to encourage 
your child to engage in this wonderful program. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


